
For the attention of Gregor de Rondell, Dawnish Camp, Anvil 

 

Gregor 

I am sure that Lady Heliabel writes much better letters than I do, but she is 
still furthering her studies with our grandmother.  

Laurel and I are planning for the Solstice. I will come to meet you as soon as 
the summit begins. Laurel is investigating rumours that Dire Astacids may have 
escaped from Krakens' Jaws units in Apulus and made it along the coast into 
Optarion. She has good contacts in many Spires there so will be able to send me 
winged messages of any opportune locations. My first task will be to check the 
Sentinel Gate to see if we have further opportunities for adventure together.  

I will also bring with me a copy of the Venatores Illustres Oath that I have 
made myself, so that we can begin to plan your initiation if you are still keen 
to join us. 

 

Adiran of the Venatores Illustre, currently travelling 

 


